


Pt. Ravishankar Shukla University, Raipur

Dean, Students’ Welfare Office
Date: 10/09/2024

To

All Heads of Departments,
Pt. Ravishankar Shukla University, Raipur,
&
Principles, Affiliated Colleges
Pt. Ravishankar Shukla University, Raipur,

Subject: Circulation of RBI Quiz 2024 Posters and Leaflets

Dear Sir/ Madam

I hope this message finds you in good health and spirits. As the Dean of
Student Welfare, I am pleased to share with you the enclosed posters and leaflets
regarding the upcoming RBI Quiz 2024, a prestigious event organized to enhance
financial literacy and encourage student participation in quiz competitions on a
national level.

I kindly request you to display the attached posters in prominent locations
within your department and to circulate the leaflets among students. This event is an
excellent opportunity for our students to showcase their knowledge and gain exposure
in the field of banking and finance.

Your support in promoting this quiz within your department will significantly
contribute to increased participation from our university.

Thank you for your cooperation. Should you have any queries or need
additional copies of the materials, please feel free to contact my office.

Best regards,

Dean, Students' Welfare
Pt. Ravishankar Shukla University, Raipur
Email: dswprsu@gmail.com


















